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New Officers & Directors . . . . 
 

 Our April meeting had two important guests.  Bill McSwain (a candidate for president of KWVA Na-
tional.), and Jack Cooper, Vice president-Dept. of Texas and Junior Vice President of Walton Walker Chap-
ter.  Bill McSwain is Secretary/Treasurer of Chapter 215 and a National Director. 
 Bill  was gracious enough to swear in the new officers.  Carlos Ballard�President, Frank (Franko) Gro-
choske� 2nd Vice President 
and Z.E. (Stoney) Stone and 
Vito Susca as directors.  Thank 
you very much Bill, and good 
luck on your quest for Presi-
dent of National KWVA.   
Congratulations to the new  

officers. 

MESSAGE  FROM  YOUR  PRESIDENT: 
 
 

 My thanks to all of you for letting me be your President again, I re-
gard it as an honor. 
 
My main objectives are to have all members & their wives attend the 
meetings.  Our meetings will be held in a more relaxed mode.  I feel it is 
important that each member pass on his or her military legacy of the Ko-
rean War to their family and friends.  Our Chapter will have programs for 
this. 
 
I am looking forward to a good & prosperous year. 

 
Carlos Ballard, President 
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CHAPLAIN�S CORNER 
 By Charles Laird 

 

This was sent to me by my Nephew.  It has a strong message that I would like to share with you. 
 

Malachi 3:3 says  �He will sit as a refiner and purifier of silver.� 
 

 This verse puzzled some women in a Bible study and they wondered what this statement meant 
about the character and nature of God. 
 One of the women offered to find out the process of refining silver and get back to the group at 
their next Bible Study. 
 That week, the woman called a silversmith and made an appointment to watch him at work.  She didn�t men-
tion anything about the reason for her interest beyond her curiosity about the process of refining Silver. 
 As she watched the silversmith, he held a piece of silver over the fire and let it heat up.  He explained that in 
refining silver, one needed to hold the silver in the middle of the fire where the flames were hottest as to burn away 
all the impurities. 
 The woman thought about God holding us in such a hot spot; then she thought again about the verse that says:  
�He sits as a refiner and purifier of silver,� She asked the silversmith if it was true that he had to sit there in front 
of the fire the whole time the silver was being refined. 
 The man answered that yes, he not only had to sit there holding the silver, but he had to keep his eyes on the 
silver the entire time it was in the fire.  If the silver was left a moment too long in the flames, it would be destroyed. 
 The woman was silent for a moment, then she asked the silversmith,  �How do you know when the silver is 
fully refined?� 
 He smiled at her and answered, �Oh, that�s easy  - when I see my image in it.� 
 If today you are feeling he heat of the fire, remember that God has his eye on you and will keep watching you 
until He sees His image in you. 
 �Life is a coin.  You can spend it anyway you wish, but you can only spend it once.� 

May God be with you as you spend this coin. 

HUEY LONG 104th BIRTHDAY EVENT 
By Bob Mitchell 

 

 On Friday, April 25th, our Color Guard attended our good friend Huey Long�s 104 Birthday celebration at the 
Huey Long Museum, just across the street from his home at the Heights House.  Chapter members in attendance 
included Carlos & Martha Ballard, John & Georgia Jackson, Bob & Dorothy Mitchell, Henry Martinez and Travis 
Riley.  The Color Guard presented the colors when Huey arrived and retired them when he left. 
 He is in a wheelchair now and looks frail, but he still had that big smile and enjoyed every minute of the event.  
Among the guests was City Councilman Adrian Garcia who presented Huey with a proclamation from the City de-
claring April 25th as Huey Long day in Houston.  Also, there were musicians who came all the way from California 
to honor him and played Java Jive, one of the big �Ink Spots� hits.  Bob Mitchell spoke to the crowd to explain the 
special connection we have with Huey for his USO trips to Korea during the War.  A music professor came from 
the University of Texas.  He also runs the Texas Music Museum on 11th Street in Austin, and he came to announce 

that there will now be a special area devoted to the �Ink Spots�, featuring 
Huey, a Texas native.  A former student sang a song she composed for 
him,, another lady read a poem she wrote for him. One of the special mo-
ments was when his daughter, Anita, sang to him.  You could feel the love 
in her voice. 
 A catered down home meal was served, including catfish, okra and 
yams.  A special sheet cake, showing him at various times in his life was 
served a well. 
 If you would like to visit the Huey Long Museum, it is just east of Yale at 
117 East 20h Street.  It is best to call first at 713-677-9736 as hours are flexible.  
You can also check out the website at:  www.theinkspotmuseum.com. Huey Long, Anita Long & Bob Mitchell  
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VIDEO TAPING OF KOREA STORIES 
 

 Video taping of the stories from the Korean War  will resume.  A member speaks about their Korea experi-
ences during our monthly meetings, and these talks are videotaped. The tapes will go to the Korean War Mu-
seum, to become part of their archives.  Since time at our meetings is limited, we will have to follow some sim-
ple rules: 
 Members will have 10 minutes max. to speak.  The time limit will be controlled.  To be able to tell your 
story in that time frame, you should plan your talk in advance.  List the things you want to cover, and try it out 
at home first and watch the time it takes.  If it is way over the time, trim out some things to make it fit.    
  Remember you�re being taped and the Museum won�t know who you are.. . . . . . . Start with your name, 
rank, branch of service, time you were there and what your specialty was.  Then tell your story. 

The stories will resume  at the June meeting.   
Be sure and attend and hear the latest memory. 

VETERANS  APPRECIATION  DINNER 
 

 On Sunday evening, April 20th, members of the Texas Lone Star Chapter, were treated to a Veter-
ans Appreciation  Dinner given by members of the Easthaven Baptist Church and the Saemaum 
(Korean) Baptist Church.  The veterans and their wives enjoyed a lavish meal of Korean and American 
foods.  It�s safe to say that no one went home hungry. 
 Members of the Color Guard presented the colors and the service flags as the music of each ser-
vice was played.  Three of our 
members, Howard Nathan�Navy, 
Henry Martinez� Army and Lee 
Henderson-Marines, gave a brief 
account of their part in the Korean 
War. The evening was a special 
night and everyone had a wonderful 
time. 
  

KWVA  NATIONAL  ELECTIONS 
 

 The March-April issue of the Greybeard, will contain the ballot for the election of National Officers and 
Directors.  If you are a member of National, and we hope you are, you need to become informed about the can-
didates, and to send in your vote in a timely manner.  The deadline for ballots to be counted is they must be re-
ceived by June 10, 2008 
 Following is a list of the candidates for each office this year, as released by the KWVA Nominations and 
Election Committee, and as they will be published in the Greybeard.  Information on most on most of the candi-
dates will be available in the Greybeard, on the National website (www.kwva.org), on postings by the candi-
dates and by several of the chapter web sites.  Become informed, cast your ballot and get it there in time.  Can-
didates are listed in alphabetical order.  If you have questions, contact Tom McHugh, Chairman of the KWVA 
Nominations & Elections Committee at (908) 852-1964, or e-mail tmmchugh@msn.com. 
 

PRESIDENT     1st VICE  PRESIDENT    2nd  VICE PRESIDENT 
Byron Dickerson      Mike Doyle       Robert S. Banker 
William MacSwain      James Ferris       Glenn E. Berry 
Christ Yanacos 
 

DIRECTOR  (VOTE FOR FOUR)   

   Leo Agnew   Clyde Hooks   David A. McDonald   Luther Rice 
   Jeff Brodeur   George Lawhon  Wilmer R. �Bill� Olson 
   Luther Dappen   Tine Martin   Mellant Palo       



�WARRIOR DONATIONS� Honor Roll  for �July 2007 to July 2008�        
The editors would like to acknowledge and thank the following members and patrons of the Warrior who have contributed $10 or 
more in helping to defray some of the cost of printing and mailing. As you know, we now have the Warrior on line for those with 
computers, but the Post Office has informed us that the cost of mailing has gone up, so we still need your help.  We thank you for 
your generous support and contributions.  We will be using the funds received to defray the costs of the newsletter and 
to help pay the cost of the website.  . The following names will be published monthly through the July 2008 issue. Be 
sure and have your name included.  Fill in the sponsor card, seen below, and return with your contribution.   Thanks:  Your 
editors:  Lee & Charlotte Henderson   
 
 
 

 

 

In Memory of � 
Balke, Billy 
Cavazos, Santos 
Cortez, Al 
Mathis, George 
O�Flynn, John J. 
Russell, Roy 
Sikkley, Leland 
Sloan, Story 
Treadwell, Sloan M. 
Urquhart, Sam 
Weber, Gerry 
Zock, Pete 
 
 
This Space is for you to 
Remember someone you 
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Dilick, Michael 
Duncan, Jim 
Ehrlund, Charlie 
English, Roland 
Fitzmorris, Tom 
Fuhrman, Les 
Fuoco, Bob 
Garcia, Abel 
Glass, Joe 
Graves, Dick 
Griffin, Doyle 
Harper, Jessie 
Harris, Richard 
Harrison, Marilyn 
Hollas, Alvin 
Hollan, Albert * 
Illanne, Ed 
Jackson, John 
Johnson, Max 

Aquilera, Vincent 
Balke, Joyce 
Ballard, Carlos 
Ballard, Katy 
Bazan, George 
Bighouse, Bob 
Brast, Hazel 
Brunelle, Harry* 
Cambiaso, Jose 
Canny, Pat 
Coleman, Vernon 
Conte, Tom 
Correa, Joseph 
Cortez, Richardo 
Crouther, Charles 
Daidone, Frank 
D�Amico, Vincent 
DeCoste, Ralph 
Dickerson, Byron 

Juergens,, Eugene 
Kaley, Jack 
Kennison, Bill * 
Krebs, Glenn 
Laird, Charles 
Lee, Johnney 
Levine, Dr. Jack 
Maloy, Ted ** 
McFarland, Don 
McKay, Frank 
McManners, Arthur 
Melcher, Ralph 
Mixon, Tom 
Montello, Stephen * 
Moore, Bill 
Moore, Edwin 
Mueller, Joseph 
Munguia, Tony 
Nanninga, John 

Parker, James 
Priger, Ray 
Ramsey, Rod 
Riess, Don * 
Riley, Travis 
Romano, Joe 
Russell, Mrs. Roy 
Sloan, Mrs. Janie 
Sholl, Vinton 
Shulze, Emmett 
Smith, Charles W. 
Spencer, Mickey 
Stewart, Clyde 
Urquhart, Jennifer 
Watkins, James 
Watkins, Jim 
Younger, Bennie 
 

WARRIOR SPONSOR  
 

   As everyone knows, the contributions 
in past years have paid for the printing and 
mailing of the newsletter.  Thank You and 

Please Continue to give. . . . . 
 so we can continue.  

* - Indicates 
more than one 
donation 

HUMOR 
 

TEXAS RANCHERS   
 

The first Texas says, �My name is Roger. I own 250,000 acres. I have 
1,000 head of cattle and they call my place �The Jolly Roger� �.  The sec-
ond Texan says, �My name is John.  I own 350,000 acres.  I have 5,000 
head of cattle and they call my place �Big John�s� �.  They both look 
down at the Jewish man who says,  �My name is Irving and I own only 
300 acres.�  Roger looks down at him and says.  �300 Acres?  What do 
you raise?�  �Nothing�  Irving says.  �Well then, what do you call it?�  
asked John.  �Downtown Dallas.� 

 Jim was in his early 50s, retired from the Marine Corps, and started 
a second career.  However, he just couldn�t seem to get to work on time.  
Every day, 5, 10 or 15 minutes late.  But he was a good worker, real 
sharp, so his boss was in a quandary about how to deal with it. 
 Finally, one day the boss called him into the office for a talk.  �Jim, 
I have to tell you, I like your work ethic, you do a bang-up job, but 
you�re being late so often is quite bothersome.� 
 �Yes, I know boss,� said Jim, �and I�m working on it.� 
 �Well, good.  You�re a team player; that�s what I like to see.  It�s 
odd, though, You�re always coming in late.  I know you�re retired from 
the Marine Corps.  What�d they say when you came in late there?� 
 �They said. �Good mornin�, General.� 



2008 
 
MAY 
 

        4th  -  Astro�s vs Milwaukee   1:05 pm 
       11th -  MOTHER�S  DAY 
       15th  -  Board Meeting      5:00 pm 
       15th  -  General Meeting    7:00 pm 
       17th -   Armed Forces Day 
       19th -   Victoria Day  (Canada) 
       26th  -  MEMORIAL DAY OBSERVED 
       26th -   Memorial Day Ceremony at  
       Houston V.A. Cemetery 
JUNE 
   14th -  Flag Day 
   15th -  FATHER�S DAY 
   19th -  Board Meeting    5:00 pm 
   19th -  General Meeting  7:00 pm  
   20th -  First Day of Summer 
   20th -  SOCKS  - VA HOSPITAL  10 am 
 
 

TIME TO RENEW        
 

Dues are $20.00 - Life Membership $200.00 � Send re-
newal to KWVA � P O Box 802541 � Houston TX 77280-
2541.  
 The following memberships are due  M a y 1 , 
2008:  
 Billie Blair    S804 Harry Caldwell M 19 
 Frank Diadone M817 Byron Dickerson  M821 
John Dronenberger M823 Jack Levine  M693 
 Nuncio Martino M794 Ray Priger  M432 
 Herbert Rerich M387 Travis Riley  M758 
 Carl Singleton M775 Frank Weeden M822 
  

RENEWALS  
 Vernon Coleman   Roland English 
 Richard Harris   Glenn Krebs 
 Don McFarland   Edwin Moore    

 NEW MEMBER:   

 

Gene Holland     M828 
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KWVA REVISIT KOREA PROGRAM 
 

Military Historical Tours is sponsoring tours to Korea and China, 
and the Xian Extension.  Optional extensions to Beijing, China 
are less than two hours flying time from Korea.  �The price is 
right� since you have already paid for the Trans-Pacific flight.  
Now is a rare and special time to visit Beijing, in preparation for 
the 2008 Olympics since the main tourist attractions have all been 
renovated, in order to understand ancient China we advise an ex-
tension to Xian the first capital of China, final resting place of the 
Emperors. 
 

Korea Dates:   China Post Tour Xian Extens. 
June 22�28   June 28-July 3  July 3�5 
Sept 4�10   Sept 20�15  Sept 15-17 
Nov 5�11   Nov 11�16  Nov 16-18 
 

* Phone 703-212-0695 * www.miltours.com *  

REUNION 
45th INFANTRY DIVISION 

THUNDERBIRDS 
 

WHEN:  25  -  27 Sept. 2008 
 
CONTACT: Raul Trevino 
   2145  NE  St. 
   Oklahoma City, OK,  7311 
   210-681-9134 

MEMORIAL  DAY  CEREMONY 
 

The Memorial Day Ceremony at the Houston 
V A Cemetery will begin at 9:30 AM on 
Monday May 26th.  Please arrive early 

( 8:30�9 am) in order to get a parking space and a 
place to sit and watch the ceremony.   Our Color 
Guard will Present the Colors and then participate 
in the Parade of Colors. 
 Josh Flynn, a member of our organization will 
sing the National Anthem, and a musical selection. 

CHRISTMAS  PARTY 
 

 Christmas Party plans are in the making.  Res-
ervations have been made to have the Lone Star 
Chapter  Christmas Dinner at the Monument Inn.  
This is located on Battle Ground Road, next to San 
Jacinto Monument, on December 13, 2008, 1:00 to 
4:00 pm.   More Details later. 



MAY   BIRTHDAY'S 

MAY  ANNIVERSARY'S   
 

 

MEMBER & SPOUSE                   DATE         MEMBER & SPOUSE                       DATE 
 

Samuel & Aurelia Cardenas . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  5/3  John & Doris Barker . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .   5/8 
Norm & Charlotte Hackler . . .51 yrs . . 5/10/1957 Walter H. & Katy Ballard . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .5/15 
Herbert & Dorothy Rerich . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 5/18  Lee & Charlotte Henderson . 53 yrs . 5/21/55 
Ted & Paula Maloy . . .53 yrs . . . . . .  . 5/22/1955 Paul & LaVonne Johnson . . 55 yrs .  5/23/53 
Eugene & Alicia Vanatta . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  5/24  Joe & Jonell Glass . . . .56 yrs . . . . .   5/27/52 
 

 Congratulations to our members celebrating their 50th + Anniversary's�!! 
Belated Anniversary wishes to: 

 

Max & Ruth Johnson . . .54 yrs . . . . . 4/17/1954 Frank & Betty Weeden . . 57 yrs. . . 4/14/1951 
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Frances Batchlor . . . . . . . 4th 
Betty Bozeman . . . . . . . .  4th 
Starlene Johnson . . . . . . . 5th 
Emma Jean Perkins . . . . . 5th 
Dorothy Rerich . . . . . . . .  6th 
Homer Garza . . . . . . . . . . 8th 

Aurelia Cardenas . . . . . . . .7th 
Norm Hackler . . . . . . . . . 10th 
Herbert Rerich . . . . . . . .  10th 
Frances Velasco . . . . . . . .14th 
Betty Duncan . . . . . . . . . .15th 
Abel Garcia . . . . . . . . . . . 16th 

Yolanda Cortez . . . . . . . . 17th 
Stella Sperbeck . . . . . . . . 18th 
Charles Dean . . . . . . . . . . 19th 
Henry Martinez . . . . . . . . 19th 
Gloria Chavez . . . . . . . . . 20th 
Sun Hee Sutton . . . . . . . .22nd 

Vernon Coleman . . . . . . 23rd 
Jimmy Chavez . . . . . . . .23rd 
Orin Smith . . . . . . . . . .  23rd 
Edna Potts . . . . . . . . . . .28th 
Connie Singleton . . . . . .30th 
Gene Holland . . . . . . . . .30th 

THINGS YOU LEARN FROM YOUR DOG 
 

Never pass up the opportunity to go for a joy ride. 
When loved ones come home always run to greet them 
When it�s in your best interest, practice obedience. 
Take naps and stretch before rising.  Run, Romp and play 
daily. 
Eat with gusto and enthusiasm. 
Be loyal 
Never pretend to be something you�re not. 
If what you want lies buried, dig until you find it. 

Correspondence:   
Janie Sloane  wrote a wonderful thank you letter to 
the members of the Lone Star Chapter.  Dear friends, 
Sitting here, reliving last night, and looking at this 
magnificent award, I am so uplifted by the gifts of fel-
lowship and love that everyone shared with me and 
Story III.  Wonderful memories are more special when 
they include a dynamic group, working together, over 
a period of time.  Every day members of the Lone Star 
Chapter are visible, honoring our country and flag.  I 
am so proud of all you do and thank you sincerely for 
your tribute to Story Jr.,  Janie Sloane 
Caroline Montello wrote that Stephen Montello has 
been in Westbury Place Nursing Home @ 5201 S. 
Willow Dr., Houston, Tx. 77035, telephone no. 713-
721-0297.  He has been there since June 9, 2004, and 
doing as well as can be expected.  Conversation is 
minimal.  I take �The Warrior� & read some of it to 
him. I�m not sure how much he understands, but thank 
God, he still recognizes family and friends. 
John Snyder sent a note of possible interest to the 

THANK   YOU!!!!! 

We want to thank everyone that has returned the questioners that were included in the newsletter.  These are a great help 
in keeping our records straight and up to date.  We have already discovered different addresses or phone numbers.  Most 
of all the birthdays and anniversary�s are really appreciated. 

current members:  �Readers of the �Warrior�, I was the origi-
nal member who suggested the name of the Chapter�s news-
letter to be as is now: �^The Warrior�.  I was working and liv-
ing near Houston at the time.  I believe the youngsters of the current 
generation would appreciate our beloved USA flag a little more if 
they all had to fight real battles for it.�  Thank you so much for the 
information.  A lot of us had no idea where the name came from.  
The Editors. 
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KEEPING IN TOUCH � SICK BAY    
 

Steve Montello a long time member, has been residing at the Westbury Place Nursing Home for several years.  His 
wife says that he is unable to carry on conversations, but can still recognize family & friends.  If you get a chance, 
stop by and visit with him.  I�m sure he would enjoy it. 
Vito Susca  recently had tests done and as a result had a stint put into an artery and spent two days in the hospital.  
He was reluctant because he knew he was in good health, ate right and walked several miles a day.  It�s lucky for 
him that his doctor insisted.    

   LOYALTY   *  VALOR  *   HONOR   *    FIDELITY     

CONDOLENCES 
 

Our condolences are extended to Sandra and Rod 
Ramsey on the recent death of Sandra�s mother.  Elsie 
Cate passed away on April 2nd.   

      HONOR GUARD  FUNERALS  
FOR  IRAQ  VETERANS 

 

On April 1st, at 12:30 PM, members of the TLSC,  were 
at Forest Park East, for the funeral of Sgt. Gregory 

Unruh.  Sgt. Unruh was killed in action in Iraq.  
Members of the Patriot Guard Motorcycle Riders, 

presented the American Flag, the Gold Star Mother�s 
Flag and the Blue Star flag.  The service at the Chapel 
and grave site was very moving. 
 

On April 8th, at 12:00, members of the TLSC Honor 
Guard, attended the funeral of Cpl. Joshua Alex-
ander Molina, at Houston National Cemetery.  
Cpl. Molina was killed in action in Iraq.  The 

Army Burial Team did the Honor of folding the flag and 
presenting it to the family.  They also fired the 21-gun 
salute and played Taps. 
 

Later in the day, April 8th, at 2:00 pm, several members 
of the TLSC attended the funeral of Cpl. Steven 

Candelo, at Forest Park West.  Cpl. Candelo was 
killed in action in Iraq.  After the ceremony in the 

chapel, the Honor Guard escorted the Horse Drawn 
Caisson to the Burial Site.   
The Patriot Guard Rider group made an impressive ap-
pearance at all three funerals.  

NEW OFFICERS AND POSITIONS: 
 

Z. E. (Stoney) Stone was recently named as the 
President of the National Cemetery Council of Hous-
ton.  Congratulations Stoney! 
 

Howard Nathan was elected as the new Board 
Chairman of the Board of Directors of the Lone Star 
Chapter, after  Jim Duncan resigned.  Congratula-
tions Howard! 

M.I.A.�s  FROM  KOREA  IDENTIFIED 
T 

The Dept of Defense POW/MIA office announced 
that the remains of two U.S. servicemen, missing 
from the Korean War, have been identified and will 
be returned to their families for burial with full mili-
tary honors. 
 

They are Cpl. Robert L. Mason of Parkersburg, 
W.Va.; and Pfc. Joseph K. Meyer, Jr., of Wahpeton, 
N.D., both U.S. Army.  Both men will be buried Sat-
urday, May 3rd.  Mason will be buried in Belpre, 
Ohio and Meyer will be buried in Wahpeton. 
 

Mason was assigned to B Company, 32nd Infantry 
Regiment, and Meyer was assigned to K Company, 
31st Infantry Regiment.  Both were attached to the 
31st Regimental Combat Team (RCT), 7th Infantry 
Division. The team was engaged against the Chinese 
People�s Volunteer Forces near the Chosin Reser-
voir, North Korea from late November to early De-
cember, 1950.  Both men died as result of intense 
enemy fire, and their bodies were not recovered at 
the time. 
 

The remains were recovered between 2001�2005 
with joint U.S. & Democratic People�s Republic of 
Korea teams.  Remains recovered led to the identifi-
cation of several individuals, including Mason & 
Meyer. 
For additional information on the Defense Dept.�s 
mission to account for missing Americans, visit the 
DPMO web site at http://www.dtic.mil/dpmo of call (703) 
699-1420. 

GROCERY  STORE  REBATES 
 

As many of you have already found out, Kroger no longer 
accepts the Share Card.  They have replaced it with the 
Neighbor to Neighbor Card.  It will work the same as the 
Share card, but we need to obtain new cards.  As soon as 
these are available, we will distribute them to the members. 
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Return Service Requested 

 

 Term Expires 
     03/09      Jim Duncan   713-464-0633 
     03/09          Charles Laird   281-345-0523 
     03/09   Howard Nathan *  281-471-8788 
     03/10  Z.E. (Stoney) Stone  281-375-7675 
     03/10  Vito Susca   281-491-1242 
                  
           Buddy Blair -  Past-President    281-242-3695 

OFFICERS                                                DIRECTORS 

 
  President           Carlos Ballard             281-499-5334 
  1st Vice Pres.  Roland English      281-495-0092  
  2nd Vice Pres.  Frank (Franko) Grochoske    713-941-3845 
  Secretary   Bob Bighouse      713-464-3676 
  Treasurer  Rod Ramsey      281-497-4054 

      *Chairman of the Board 

FORMER PRESIDENTS                                               COMMITTEES 

1991-92 - Nat Young  
1992-93 - W. B. Kirchheim 
1993-94 - Don Foisie 
1994-95 - James Duncan 
1995 -97 - Bill Hare 
1997-98 -  John Jackson  
1998-99 � �Stoney� Stone 
1999-00 � Sal Gambino 
2000-01 � Howard Nathan 
2001-02 �  Bob Mitchell 
2002-03 -  Carlos Ballard 
2003-04  -  Don Napp 
2004-05 -  Charlie Ehrlund 
2005-07 -  Buddy Blair 
2007-08 -  Charlie Ehrlund 

CHAPLAIN     Charles Laird / Max Johnson 
CHAPTER TELEPHONE   Bennie Younger 
COLOR GUARD    Henry Martinez 
EDUCATION     Travis Riley 
HISTORIAN     Mickey Spencer 
MIA / POW     Carlos Ballard, Alternate 
PARLIAMENTARIAN   Manny Carnero 
PUBLIC RELATIONS   Howard Nathan  
QUARTERMASTER   John Jackson 
SGT. AT ARMS    Sal Gambino  
TELEPHONE COMMITTEE  Bob Mitchell 
VA CEMETERY    �Stoney� Stone / John Jackson / Charles Laird 
VA HOSPITAL    Buddy Blair  
VETERANS COALITION  Howard Nathan 
WARRIOR EDITOR   Lee Henderson (bhenderson49@comcast.net) 
  

May  2008 

 

 


